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This week in Ladybirds Class we . . .   

 Worked on number recognition using a dice and fly swats to get the number 

that was shown on the dice. 

 We built building houses in our construction role play for the three little pigs 

after reading the story. 

 Worked on colour recognition using coloured water. 

 Making tracks in brown paint with big and little tyres 

Next week in Ladybirds Class we will . . .                                                                            

 Learning about keeping our teeth clean during a animal teeth cleaning tuff 

tray using a tooth brush. 

 Be reading ‘The big red bath’ story and acting out the story using props. 

 Be learning the concept of ‘floating’ and ‘sinking’ using different objects 

placed in to water. 

 Work on jumping and introducing hopping when doing the hopscotch outside. 

Home learning : 

 

Look for numbers when out and about signs, doors, shops everywhere! 

Let us know, take pictures so we can talk to the children about what 

they found. 
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Reminders 

 Please ensure ALL items of clothing are named. 


